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Investing in our schools

The NSW Government is investing $6.7 billion over 
the next four years to deliver 190 new and upgraded 
schools to support communities across NSW. 
In addition, a record $1.3 billion is being spent on 
school maintenance over five years. This is the largest 
investment in public education infrastructure in the 
history of NSW.

Northbourne Drive new primary school

A project is planned to deliver a new primary school 
in the Marsden Park area, on Northbourne Drive. 
The project is designed to accommodate up to 
1,000 students from year K-6 and provide new 
permanent, flexible learning spaces, a hall, library, 
covered outdoor learning area (COLA) and staff and 
administration facilities.

The school will be located in the Elara estate on 
Northbourne Drive in Marsden Park and is forecast 
to be completed in 2021.

Project status

The concept design process is underway.

As this project is classified as State Significant 
Development, a development application and 
Environmental Impact Statement (EIS) will be 
submitted to the Department of Planning, Industry 
and Environment for assessment in late July 2019.

Keeping you updated

As part of the planning process we will be holding a 
number of information booths in the area throughout 
July 2019. You can drop in any time and speak to a 
member of the project team on the following days:

1.  Saturday 13  July
 9:00am – 11:30am and 1:00pm – 3:30pm
Marsden Park Home, Sydney Business Park,
9 Hollinsworth Road, Marsden Park NSW 2765

2.  Monday 15 July
 3:00pm – 5.30pm
 Marsden Park Home, Sydney Business Park,
9 Hollinsworth Road, Marsden Park NSW 2765

3.  Thursday 18 July
 5:00pm – 7:30pm
 Riverstone Village Shopping Centre, Pitt Street,
Riverstone NSW 2765

We will continue to engage with the community as 
the planning process progresses.

Alternatively, you can contact the team though the 
information below.
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This image is an example of innovative learning spaces we are building for students across NSW

For more information contact: 
School Infrastructure NSW 
Email: schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au 
Phone: 1300 482 651 
www.schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au
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